
Transitional Protection - are you affected?

Were you in service as a 
member of the Teachers’ 
Pension Scheme on 
31 March 2012, and 
remained in service on    
1 April 2015?

You’re not affected. Have you retired or 
are planning to retire 
(including partially) 
before October 2023?

You’ll be offered a choice when your benefits 
become payable between the final salary 
(legacy) and career average (reformed) 
scheme benefits for any relevant service over 
the period 2015 - 2022.

The choice will be offered to you as 
soon as practicable, once your benefits 
become payable. For some cases, 
particularly those already in receipt of 
their pension benefits, this may need to 
be after legislative changes are in place.
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